Tribal, Watershed Council, and Private Landowner Collaboration for Successful Habitat Restoration in the Hood River Watershed

Abstract:  Alix Danielsen, Hood River Watershed Group and Richard McConville, Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs, will provide an overview of the collaborative efforts of the Tribes, the Watershed Group, and over 12 private landowners to develop and implement a series of habitat restoration projects along Neal Creek in the Hood River Watershed. With the completion of a third phase in 2024, these projects will have enhanced over three miles of habitat for winter steelhead and coho salmon by adding over 800 pieces of large wood, creating over 700 feet of new side channels, and reconnecting over 25 acres of floodplain.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
